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September 29, 2008

Via Overnight Delivery

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DRM 08-091

Dear Ms. Howland:

Comcast Carte
180 Greenleaf Avenue
Portsmouth, NH 03801

On behalf of Comcast of Maine/New Hampshire, Inc. (“Comcast”), please find enclosed
an original and seven copies of Comcast’s Comments on Proposed Changes to PUC
800 Rules on Underground Damage Prevention.

Sincerely,

Mary McLaughlin
Area Vice President NH / ME
Comcast Cable
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